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Please join us in congratulating Ana Perez, Human Resources Generalist, on her five-year 
employment anniversary with Gold Coast Transit District.  Ms. Perez joined GCTD as an Office 
Manager and Clerk of the Board on February 23, 2015. 

In her spare time, she enjoys spending time with family and friends.  In addition, she enjoys 
spending time outdoors, where she is filled with excitement seeing her children explore and 
enjoy nature and taking family weekend trips away.  

Ms. Perez lives in Oxnard, with her husband Cristian.  She is blessed to have two 
beautiful children, Aiden (4 years) and Kasandra (10 months).  

Ms. Perez goals are to continue to grow personally and professionally with GCTD. She looks 
forward to her ten-year anniversary with GCTD, working along with her amazing team and 
providing the best possible transit service to Ventura County. Ms. Perez expresses her sincere 
gratitude to the Board of Directors, working alongside them this last five years.  

On behalf of the GCTD Board and staff, we recognize and appreciate Ms. Perez for her devoted 
efforts and extend our sincere thanks for her dedicated service to GCTD and her commitment to 
our customers. 


